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MASSES 

Saturdays 5:00 pm on 
our Facebook Page 

 

Office hours  
Tues. & Fri. 10am-5pm 

Our Mission: Light of Christ Ecumenical Catholic Community is a vibrant, inclusive and welcoming community for all who, 
following the teachings and example of Jesus Christ, seek compassion, justice and peace in the world. We seek to live our faith 
through liturgy and prayer, community building and collaboration, study and service. All Are Welcome! 

Parish Council Members: 

Pam Hora, Rachel OôNeill, Chuck Cooper, 
John Fallon,  Mark Stenson 

parishcouncil@lightofchristecc.org 

Prayer Companions: 

prayercompanionteam@lightofchristecc.org 

Stephen Ministry: 

stephenministry@lightofchristecc.org 

Saturday, October 17, 2020 
 

29th Week in Ordinary Time 

Rocky Mountain Region, ECC, Regional Prayer:  
 

Holy One, Enlivening Spirit, in the wilderness of new, root the Body of Christ  
fully into our òYes,ó blooming in Your Holy Season. Together.  Amen. 



As we hear these words from the Prophet Isaiah in our liturgy this coming 

weekend, may we remember that we have all been called by our loving 

God to spread Godôs goodness and grace wherever we go. 

Here's whatôs happening these days at LOC: 
 

¶ A Candle in the Window ~ We have been asked to join other faith communities in Longmont by 

putting a candle in a window of our homes each night starting October 9th (when Colorado     

ballots were mailed) through the election on November 3rd.  As Light of Christ, we light these  

candles to spread light and warmth in this election season.  These candles are not red nor blue; 

these candles are light, God's light shining and guiding us.  May we prayerfully discern how to 

vote, and may we remember Jesus' clear teaching to love our neighbor as ourselves.  Here is a 

picture of the candle we have lit in the church office. 

¶ An Inspiring 11th Hour Bell Ringing for Climate Justice ~ This past Sunday, we had a great gathering at our 

11th Hour Bell Ringing for Climate Justice event. We included prayers and reflections for Indigenous Peoplesô Day 

as well. All are welcome to join the Adult Formation Team at the church bell tower for our next bell ringing event on 

Wednesday, Nov. 11th at 11am. You can watch the video from this past Sundayôs bell ringing here. These events 

are an inspiring time to come together as community and raise awareness for this crucial justice issue as we inspire 

renewed passion to our universal call to care for Godôs creation. Here are some pictures from this past Sunday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

¶ 10 or Less in the Sanctuary ~ Once a month, we will be able to offer Mass in the Sanctuary with 10 or less. If you 

would like to possibly be included in the pews at one of these services, please let Fr. Teri know by emailing her at 

pastor@lightofchristecc.org. She will review with you the requirements needed so that we all do our best to keep 

each other healthy and safe. If you have any questions, you can also contact her. 

¶ Women of the Spirit Gathering ~ The womenôs group is meeting this Thursday, Oct. 15th at 1pm at Garden Acres 

Ball Field in the covered picnic area, accessed off of 18th Ave, near Sunset St. Bring your lunch and join us for a 

lovely gathering together. 

¶ Racial Justice Lending Library ~ The Adult Formation Committee has put together a list of racial justice books and 

resources available to loan. The list is on the final pages of this bulletin, and if youôd like to borrow one of the re-

sources, email racialjusticeresources@lightofchristecc.org, and someone will reach out to you. 

  

ñI have called you by your name.ò 
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